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January 5, 2022
Dear Coaches,

On behalf of Kansas City’s hospitality community, it is our honor and privilege to
welcome you back to the Heart of America for your annual gathering in a few short
weeks.

To help prepare for your visit, our team at Visit KC is working in close partnership with
Geoff VanDeusen and the United Soccer Coaches Association to ensure your event is

enjoyable, productive and, above all, safe.

From elevated safeguards at the Kansas City Convention Center to new cleaning
protocols at Kansas City International Airport, the safety of our residents, visitors and
event attendees continues to be our top priority. To ensure that we remain an industry
leader in a responsible return to business, our team ensures the most current
communication is provided via the City of Kansas City, Jackson County and our host
venue resources to ensure that all are in compliance with the latest safety and health

guidelines as recommended by the CDC.

Our steadfast approach is further accentuated by our KC Clean Commitment, a
coalition of more than 100 local businesses who have pledged their dedication to

welcome conventions and visitors in a safe manner.

We look forward to welcoming United Soccer Coaches back to Kansas City later this
month. For more information in advance of your visit, | encourage you to explore

VisitkC.com and VisitkC.com/safemeetings.

Sincerely,

Nebo—

Kathy Nefson
President & CEO
Visit KC



